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Customer Correspondence 

Please add the attached customer correspondence to Docket Correspondence-Consumers and 

their Representatives, in Docket 202 100 15. 
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August 8, 2022 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Please, please, please do not allow Florida Power and Light another rate hike. 
Enough is enough. People are hurting and our bank accounts are being drained. 
It's bad enough that gas and groceries are constantly going up, but homeowners 
insurance in Florida has doubled and sometimes tripled. Don't add to our burden 
by increasing the electricity bills with FPL. 

Show the citizens of Florida that you do have our best interests at the forefront and 
do something about FPL's request for a rate increase. They should also be kept 
from doubling up on the bill ing that they are currently doing to families who have 
seen their power bills double, triple and quadruple from what they were last year. 
Nobody believes it is due to the hot summer. We have endured many hot summers 
over the years but the bills didn't go up to this extreme. FPL is stealing from their 
customers and this needs to be investigated and stopped. 

Sincerely, 

~l~ 
Linda J. Grant 




